NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION OF THE COUNTY OF ORANGE,

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Planning

Commission canceled their December 22, 2010, 1:30 PM Meeting.
l'he next meeting will be held on January 12, 2011 as scheduled.

For additional information, contact Juanita Smithey, Secretary for the

County of Orange, Planning Commission, at (714) 834-3172.
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